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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are writing to inform you that there have been some concerning reports regarding some of our 

children watching the Netflix series ‘Squid Game’.  

Children who are watching this programme are being exposed to graphic scenes of violence and 

other inappropriate content for primary aged children.  For this reason, the episodes have been rated 

for viewers aged 15 and older.  It appears that some children may also be viewing this or similar 

material via other platforms such as YouTube and Tik Tok and given the popularity of the games in 

the show, developers have made various mini games based on the series on Roblox and other 

gaming platforms.  

Through our taught curriculum, we will continue to educate our pupils about the importance of 

accessing and viewing age -appropriate material through the media but would also appreciate your 

input so that the children receive the same message at home where you are able to regularly 

monitor what your child is accessing.  Please protect your children by adding the necessary parental 

settings.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Kind Regards 

The Oakmeadow Team 
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